
 
Broughton Primary School: 16.09.2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As you will be aware, all residential trips in the previous academic year were cancelled due to the Covid-19 
pandemic. However, we are hopeful that the usual residential visits will resume next year and so provisional 
plans have been made for the Year 5 and Year 6 London residential which will take place from the 
Wednesday 22nd- Friday 24th June 2022.  I am now required to confirm the number of pupils who would 
like to attend, as some of theatres/museums require payment in advance. Please be assured that should 
the trip be cancelled, you will be entitled to a FULL REFUND (including deposit).  
 
The residential will include the usual London highlights including St. Paul’s, Tower of London, Natural History 
Museum, The London Eye, Thames Boat Trip, ‘Royal’ Walkabout, The Lion King musical and a visit to Harry 
Potter Studios.  The cost will be approximately £300-£320 (this is dependent on the pupil uptake) which 
includes all transport, accommodation, food, visits and a Tour Guide throughout.  Accommodation this time 
will be at Thameside YHA which can be visited at www.yha.org.uk to check out their facilities. Members of 
staff accompanying the visit will be myself, Miss Lightfoot, Miss Eve and Amanda Cockton. 
 
In order to confirm our booking please return the slip below before Friday 1st October.  A deposit is 
required of £30 and you will be able to pay the balance in instalments leading up to the visit should you wish 
to do so.  Please pay the deposit via our online system. The remaining balance will have to be paid in full 
6 weeks before the visit takes place in order for your child to secure a place. Unfortunately, if you 
decide to withdraw your child from the visit at any point before it takes place, you would lose your deposit 
and there will be the usual penalty fees which would apply to any holiday. If it is decided that your child is not 
allowed to take part in the residential due to unacceptable behaviour in school, then you will also be liable to 
pay these fees: 

• 25% if you cancel at any point following your reservation slip being returned 

• 50% if you cancel 12 weeks before the visit 

• 100% if you cancel 8 weeks before the visit 
If your child receives Pupil Premium funding, this can be used as payment for the residential visit.  
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me in school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs A Bewsher - Headteacher 
 
  …………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I can confirm that my child: ……………………………………………………. would like to attend the London 
residential taking place 22nd-24th June 2022 
 
I have paid a £30 non-returnable deposit online  
 
My child receives Pupil Premium funding and this will be used to pay for the residential 
visit  
 
Signed  …………………………………………….. 

 

 


